
 

 

 

 

 

 

Collective tests at Hungaroring the 15th and 
the 16th of June  

 
The 50 drivers of Formula Regional and Formula 4 championships 

together for the collective tests on the Hungarian track 

 
Rome, 12 June 2019 – Saturday 15th and Sunday 16th of June the almost 20 teams involved 
in the Formula Regional European Championship certified by FIA and in the Italian Formula 
4 Championship powered by Abarth will bring a total of around 50 drivers on the 
Hungaroring track in Mogyoród, Hungary, for the collective tests in preparation for the next 
racing weekend, taking place the 6th and 7th of July.  

 
The tests for the two  championships will be held together once more to facilitate the 
logistics of the many teams involved in both series.  
 
Among the 50 drivers who will participate to the test also some new faces, ready for the 
debut in the series on the Hungarian track. 

 
A very important occasion, so, to improve the preparation of cars and drivers who will be 
involved in the official races on the Hungarian track onthe weekend of 6th-7th  of July. The 
great participation to the event reflects the great competition of these two championships, 
that together represent the first two steps in the path that brings from karting to F1, in a 
professional way and with FIA certification.  
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